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May 29, 2018 

CUPE NB Statement on National Paramedic Week 

 

Dear Members of CUPE New Brunswick, 

This week, we celebrate National Paramedic Week to recognize the hard work of CUPE Local 
4848 paramedics and dispatchers. 

While the overwhelming majority of citizens appreciate the dedication and professionalism 
of our first responders, they often forget the hidden consequences of being on the front 
lines. Overwork, burnout, trauma, and yes, suicide, remains all too frequent in your line of 
work. But this can - and must - change. 

CUPE NB stands by the century-old union saying: “we mourn our dead, but we fight like hell 
for the living”.  This is why we have our union solidarity, with our brotherhood and 
sisterhood: collectively we take on the problems that hurt so many individuals. 

As president of CUPE NB, I want to reaffirm our appreciation of the work delivered by those 
who are there for our communities, our vulnerable, twenty-four hours a day, seven days a 
week.  

In Solidarity,  
 
Daniel Légère 

 

 
Daniel Légère, 
CUPE NB President 
ml/COPE491 
 


